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Dear King Springs Families,

We will be doing our “Angel Tree” again this year at King Springs.  Students, staff and community members sponsor King Springs’ families in need during the holiday season.  Please assist us in helping these families in our school community by allowing your child(ren) to select an Angel(s) from the Angel Tree.  We will be collecting gift cards for our families in any denomination (please write the amount on the card). 

· Red Angel  (Target or Wal-Mart gift card)
· Pink Angel  (Toy Store gift card)
· Green Angel  (Publix or Kroger gift card)
· White Angel  (Gas Station gift card)

Students will be allowed to come to the Angel Tree between 7:20 and 7:50 each morning from November 27th – December 1st at both campuses.  All gift cards must be returned to school by Wednesday, December 6th.  Gift cards should be placed in the black boxes just like any other money your student would bring in.  The tree will be located in the front lobbies of both campuses.  Parents and staff are welcome to take an angel at any time.  This year the students DO NOT have a permission slip to get an angel from the tree.  You also don’t have to have an angel to donate.  You are welcome to just send in a gift card from any of the stores listed above.  If you have any questions please contact Kristin Hartzheim or Elizabeth Hatcher at 678-842-6944.  Thank you for your support and generosity!


